
Web Coordinator Report – Spring Assembly 2021 

 

Hi!  I am enthusiastic about my role as NYN Web Coordinator.  There is a huge learning curve for me – 

although I want to learn!  Doing service in Al-anon I am learning to apply the principles of the program 

to other areas in my life.  I am not alone, I ask for help, I keep it simple and I keep coming back keep 

me focused on what I need to do.   

As Web coordinator I hope to update the website!  Every once in a while, it’s good to take inventory 

and see if what you have is still working in the way that you want it to.  I have a committee to work 

with and help gather information, ideas and suggestions.  I hope meet with them soon and start the 

process. 

 

I am grateful for the help and support of the previous Web coordinator, Nancy P and Web Technician, 

Kathi D.   

Yours in service, 

Ellen V 

 


